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September 14, 2011 
 
 
Ontario Energy Board  
2300 Yonge St., Suite 2700  
Toronto, Ontario  
M4P 1E4  
 
Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli  
 
 
RE: EB-2011-0297 – Union Gas Limited – October 1, 2011 QRAM Application 

 
 

Dear Ms. Walli:  
 
On September 7, 2011 Union Gas Limited (“Union”) filed its October 1, 2011 QRAM 
application.  
 
The Canadian Manufacturers & Exporters and the Industrial Gas Users Association both 
submitted letters to the Board noting no concerns with Union’s October 1, 2011 QRAM 
application. Union received no other comments.  
 
Union requests that the Board approve their October 1, 2011 QRAM application as filed.  
 
If you have any questions on this matter, please contact me at (519) 436-4521. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
[ original signed by ] 
 
Marian Redford 
Manager, Regulatory Initiatives 
 
cc: EB-2010-0148/EB-2008-0106 Intervenors 

Crawford Smith (Torys) 
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